Ann Arbor Public Schools David A. Comsa, |.D..
2555 South Sﬁ“@ S}t:rcet Interim Superintendent
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 comsad@aaps.k12.mi.us
734.994.2230

July 23, 2013

Mr. Steve Powers
301 E. Huron Street
Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Re: Crosswalk and sidewalks Martin Luther King Elementary School
Dear City Administrator Powers:

I currently serve the Ann Arbor Public School District (AAPS) as its Interim
Superintendent of Schools.

I have been informed by several community members and others that the
Transportation Safety Committee, in the past, has recommended a crosswalk and
adjacent sidewalks in the area near Martin Luther King Elementary School
(King).

I understand that there is currently a mid-block crosswalk for our students and
other pedestrians. The King School walk zone has been expanded to include the
Geddes Lake community resulting in an increase of our student pedestrians.

AAPS has worked collaboratively with the City to improve pedestrian
transportation safety in school walk zones and I am writing to ask you to support
this project as recommended by the Transportation Safety Committee.

In my view, this project will promote a safer pedestrian walk for our King School
children. On behalf of the Ann Arbor Public Schools, I am requesting that you
support and facilitate the prompt approval and completion of this safety
improvement.

Thank you for your consideration. Should you wish to discuss this matter
further, please contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

David A. Comsa, J.D.
Interim Superintendent of Schools
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